Announcing Fully-Funded

Animal Law Scholarship Opportunities

for International Candidates at the Center for Animal Law Studies
Lewis & Clark Law School * Portland, Oregon, USA

The Center for Animal Law Studies (CALS)
is pleased to announce its 2016-2017
Animal Law LL.M. Scholarships for
individuals with extraordinary ability

and potential in the field of animal law.
The Scholarship is designed to support
scholars who demonstrate exceptional
potential and interest in obtaining an
education to become their countries’
innovators and leaders in legal work
such as protecting wildlife or prosecuting
animal cruelty.

Qur scholarships include:
¢ Full waiver of tuition

* On-campus student housing with a
partial meal-plan for the academic year

* Health insurance
¢ One round-trip international airline ticket

The scholarships do not cover additional
course costs, such as books or other
activities. Scholarships are awarded on
the basis of academic merit, financial
need, and the applicant’s personal
statement in response to questions
detailed in the application.

To be eligible, applicants must first
meet the admission criteria and

be admitted to the Animal Law
LL.M. Program.

Applicants must demonstrate a sincere
interest and/or relevant experience in
animal law or related areas. Preference
will be given to qualified applicants from
African countries, but all international
candidates are strongly encouraged

to apply.

For application materials, visit:
go.lclark.edu/animal-law-llm

The Application deadline for the
scholarship is June 1, 2016 and
candidates should expect to receive
nhotification by July 1, 2016.

For more information, contact:

Matasha Dolezal, J.D.
Director, Animal Law LL.M. Program
+1 (503) 768-6976

ndolezal@lclark.edu




